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Meeting was opened at 1:00. Vern presiding. Jim 
gave a treasurers report of $1074.69. Jerry read the 
minutes and they were approved. 10 members 
present. 

New Business:  Wind break for the shelter discussed. It was decided to use OSB plywood for the north 
and west sides. Jim and Vern will procure the materials. Ron will bring large zip ties. Various 
members will bring an assortment of tools. Work scheduled for the first Saturday in November. The 
new tables to be stored in the brown building and the outside tables brought under the shelter for the 
winter. There will be no November business meeting. Snow removal too was discussed and Vern will 
talk to Tommy to see if he is interested and get a price from him. December meeting will be on the 13th 
of December at the LaGrange Community Building. 
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:   


